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Bryant, Kristen

Subject: FW: Thanks

From: Carla Lewis <cshawntrellewis@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, November 29, 2021 12:16 PM 
To: Gina Peebles <gpeebles@alachuacounty.us> 
Subject: Thanks 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Hi Gina, 
I just wanted to let you know it's been great working with you on the Oversight Committee. I decided not to reapply and 
give someone else the opportunity to serve (and free up space in my head). I originally joined to do the oversight for the 
Clarence R. Kelly project. Now that it's completed (as are the other WSPP projects in my community) I will relinquish my 
seat. I will continue to follow you all.  Thanks for all of your work.  
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